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I am adamantly opposed to creating more government bureaucracy, to manage our 

ground water rights in Oregon, this just opens the door to having a non elected 

official be able to arbitrarily make rules and decisions that can effect the lives and 

livelihood of rural residents, farmers, and businesses. I see nothing good or useful 

coming from this bill. 


